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September 29, 2020 
 
Re:  Professional Activity Days 
 
Dear  Families 
 
Since the reopening of schools on September 8, 2020, YPCE has worked to maintain the safest 
environments possible for our families and employees. As we navigate the evolving expectations 
surrounding childcare delivery during COVID 19; we regret that some aspects of our normal 
delivery model may not be manageable. Currently, one of those aspects is the challenge of 
providing full day care to children in school, on Professional Activity days.  
 
With the requirements surrounding groups and the logistical consideration required to plan and 
group children on PA days; we have determined that we would not be able to satisfy those 
requirements. Therefore, in cooperation with our partnered school boards, we regretfully advise 
that care will not be offered on Professional Activity Days, until further notice. As we progress 
with the school year, we shall advise about care over the Winter Break. 
 
We understand the hardship this may cause some of our families and trust that our decision to 
err on the side of caution, is for the greater good. 
 
Working together to stay safe; yours very truly, 
 
Shirley Black 
 
Shirley Black 
Director, 
York Professional Care and Education. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


